From: Craig Davis [mailto:cdavis@chipublib.org] 
Sent: Monday, November 02, 2015 1:00 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Confirmation of Attendance: Cindy Pritzker Lecture: Craig Davis from Chicago Public Library

November 2, 2015

Steve Berlin, Exec. Dir.

City of Chicago Board of Ethics

Dear Steve,

I am writing to confirm my attendance at the post-program dinner, that followed the Cindy Pritzker Lecture on Oct. 29. Prior to this event, I informed you about it by email on October 19:

In addition, the Chicago Public Library Board of Directors will host the Cindy Pritzker Lecture on the evening of Thu., Oct. 29. The event is a public program and will feature Mayor Rahm Emanuel in conversation with Scott Turow. Immediately following the program, the CPL Board of Directors will host a private dinner in the Library’s Winter Garden. I, along with a guest, have been invited. I will be taking my husband as my guest. I will confirm our attendance following the event.
If you have any questions, please let me know. As always, thank you for your kind attention.

Craig

Craig L. Davis, Director

Cultural and Civic Engagement

Chicago Public Library

